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Felicity Wood <felicitytwood@gmail.com> 
Tue 2/27/2024 6:04 PM 

To:Pfanning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Dear Planning Commission, 

r.c. <J3114 124 
:r. lerVI * 3 

We need more housing in this county, and the best fit to maintain our rural style is to allow property 
owners to build ADUs. I believe it's required under California law. 

For 12 years, I've seen the availability of housing for workers get out of reach. The Lake Tahoe region is 
especially harsh. Please approve this project to help alleviate the limited housing stock in South Lake 
Tahoe. 

Thank you 

Felicity T. Wood 
Mobile (916) 718-1373 

Email: ~ood@gmail.com {note middle ··n 
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